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Driver and Vehicle Services Update Bulletin 
 

 

Agents are required to ensure all their employees receive PennDOT’s Driver and Vehicle Services update 
bulletins. This bulletin may be downloaded by visiting the Driver and Vehicle Services website at 

www.dmv.pa.gov.  

 

   

 
New Form, MV-371DV, “Supplemental Application for Free 

Registration for Veterans” 
 

PennDOT recently created a new form, MV-371DV, “Supplemental Application for Free 
Registration for Veterans,” to allow veteran military customers to apply for free 
registration for a qualifying car or truck with a registered gross weight of 9,000lb or 
under. Form MV-371DV, “Supplemental Application for Free Registration for Veterans,” 
edition date is 2-25 and is now available on PennDOT’s Driver and Vehicle Services 
website at www.pa.gov/dmv.  
 
The following individuals are now exempt from title and registration fees for one (1) 
qualified vehicle: 

• Vehicles registered to a veteran who lost a limb or eye or who became partially 
paralyzed while serving in the armed forces of the United States. 

• Vehicles registered to a person who, as a member of the armed forces of the 
United States, was captured by the enemy in any armed conflict for which the 
Department of Defense authorizes a campaign medal. 

• Vehicles registered to a person who has been awarded the Congressional Medal 
of Honor.  

• Vehicles registered to a person who has been awarded the Purple Heart. 
 
Veteran military customers can apply for the free registration regardless of the style of 
registration plate they currently have to obtain the free registration.  Please review Form 
MV-371DV for all eligibility requirements and general information.   

This change is effective immediately.  
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